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Administrator’s Glance 

Thoughts from the President’s Podium 

Hello 
   I hope everyone is enjoying the spring weather. The moose year is coming to 
a close and I want to thank everyone for there help to get us where we are at. It 
took a team to get here. We have been working together as a board to turn 
things around. I want to thank everyone that came to the casino night. We need 
to keep moving forward and trying to get better everyday. There will be days that 
we fall down but the important thing is to get back up and keep pushing forward. 
Let’s make this next moose year even better than the last one. 
Thank you again for your support. 

Your President 
Brother Barry Stout Jr. 

Greetings, 
What a great month we had in March.  Casino Night was a big success, thanks 
to all who helped to get the event off the ground!!  We had a couple of Hall 
Rentals that also helped with our bottom line.  We are looking for more events 
each month that can turn out our members and keep our Lodge moving in 
the right direction.  We need everyone’s support your Board of Officers can’t 
do it alone.  “A burden heavy to one, is borne lightly by many”.  This is true of 
our Lodge.  We look forward to your ideas for what we can do to bring you 
into the Lodge.  Elections for your New Board of Officers is this Month, April 
19th.  Hope to see you at the Lodge.  

John 
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Chaplain’s Chair 
  

Moose Legion / Higher Degree 
  

  

Anyone wanting to know the qualifications to advance, please talk to Barry Stout Jr.   
Our Moose Legion Committee Chairman or any other Moose Legionnaire.    

  

:   

  

    

  

  

  

  

  

  

-   

  
  

  

  
  

  

  

If you know of someone who is sick, bereaved, or in the hospital, make sure the Administrator or I know. 
  
Marisol Martinez, Chaplain 
(210) 765-8095 

  

Becoming a Moose Legionnaire or obtaining a Higher Degree in the Women of the Moose entitles you 
to become a member of the Texas Council of Higher Degrees who are welcome to attend the monthly 
meeting.  The main objective of being a member of the Council of Higher Degrees is membership 
retention which is a year-long commitment. 

 

Council of Higher Degree Meeting April 10th @ 6:30  

 

Please pray for Marisol Martinez, and 
her Father, Chris Montoya’s mother. 

Dear God, thank You for the gift of life. 
Help me to cherish it with the time I’ve 
been given.  Thank you that when my 
walk with You is over, I can look forward 
to an eternity of fellowship with you. 

Upcoming Meetings and Celebrations 

Moose Legion Celebration in Pasadena  April  22nd/23rd 2023 

Qualifications to become a Moose Legionnaire and advance to the Degree of 
Service 

** Active Member of the Loyal Order of Moose** 

 

District 7 Meeting April 1st, 2023 Aransas Pass Lodge 10:30 AM 
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April Birthdays!! 

 
Show your ID with a April Birthday and 

receive a free drink on April 28th  

 

Queen of Hearts!! 
Queen Of Hearts is Going 

Strong! 
 Drawings are on Monday and 

Friday.  7:00 PM 
Pot is over $1000.00 

$500.00  

Melissa Bullerwell Apr 1st     Joe Pardo Apr 20th 

Eugene Swientel Apr 3rd     Chris Bates Apr 20th 

Dean Crewdson  Apr 7th     George Salinas   Apr 21st 

Richard Hoelscher Apr 7th     Mary Wigley Apr 25th 

Donald Yeaton  Apr 9th     Imelda Hernandez  Apr 25th 

Cove Robbins  Apr 10th     Miguel Vasquez    Apr 27th 

Linda Colier  Apr 13th     Earl Mclaughlin    Apr 28th 

Steve Peterson  Apr 19th    Larry Kellenberger   Apr 30th 
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Please welcome Strong Tower Ministries to our Lodge. 

Everyone is welcome to join them on Sundays. 

 

 
 

 



Alamo Moose                                  April 2023                Page 6                    

 

 

 



Alamo Moose  April 2023                 Page 7                   

 

Moose Legion Celebration  April 21 – 23 2023 
Pasadena, TX 
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Bunco is Back!! 

Wednesday April 26th 

6:30 PM 

$5.00 Buy – In 

5 winner categories 

Bring your friends  😊 



Alamo Moose  April 2023                 Page 9                   

Notes From The Editor   

If you have an Email address and you do not currently receive your Newsletter via Email, please  
get it to us. We can deliver the Newsletter to you quicker via Email, and it will help cut costs in printing  
and postage. If you are not receiving your newsletter, please stop by and see the Administrator/Office  

Manager to make sure we have your correct Address and Email. 
  

  For further information about the Moose go to the following website. 
  

  
Moose International 

          
www.mooseintl.org 

  
  

You may also follow SanantonioMooselodge#744 on Facebook 
  

        

Please do not forget that the 20th  

  

of each month is the deadline to have any articles or input  
turned in. Any member may supply input with the approval of the Governor and Officers. Input can be  
sent to the following Email addresses: 

  
  
                
John Crewdson        Administrator     Lodge744@mooseunits.org   
  

  
  

  
    

  
  

  
  

Our Web Site:     Sanantoniomooselodge.com      or QR Code  

 

Newsletter Ads 

 

The following is the criteria for placing an Ad in the Newsletter. Not to exceed Business Card 
Size. (Moose International limits advertising space to 25% of the Newsletter). 

Cost will be $50 annually (Calendar Year January thru December). 

Business Owner must be a member in good standing of the Loyal Order of Moose. Location of 

Ads in the Newsletter will be primarily to the rear of the Newsletter but may be randomly placed 
elsewhere at the discretion of the Newsletter Editor to fill white space The second General 

Membership meeting each month is the deadline to turn in new Business cards to be placed in 
the next month’s Newsletter. Anyone interested needs to have their business card turned into 

the Administrator by the deadline with their money paid (earlier if possible) if they want to 
appear in the next Newsletter. As a courtesy to our advertisers, your Ad is also placed on the 

Lodge Facebook. 
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